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	The Directors of Health Promotion and Education (DHPE), in collaboration with the Oregon Health Authority, welcomes you to the Systems Change for Health™ Competency Based Training Program. This training initiative was developed recognizing that health problems are heavily influenced by policies and environments that either sustain healthy behaviors and practices or fail to support healthy choices. We are pleased to offer the Systems Change for Health™ training entitled: 
Evaluating Systems Change Interventions

During this 2-day interactive workshop, participants learn to plan an evaluation of a policy-change project.  The workshop will draw from both theory and practitioner expertise to provide concepts, tools, and skill practice.  Participants will use a 6-step evaluation framework.  They will review evaluation research designs and methods; critically analyze logic models; develop evaluation questions; and select evaluation indicators.  By the end of these sessions, participants will be able to: 
1. Define “evaluation” and distinguish it from “research”
2. Use a logic model to plan an evaluation
3. Identify evaluation questions for a policy change project
4. Identify an evaluation design for a policy change project
5. Identify evaluation indicators for a policy change project
Participants will gain a better understanding of how to evaluate policy and environmental change campaigns. The workshop introduces learners to three of the 21 specialized competencies promoted by the Directors of Health Promotion and Education (DHPE), and provides information relevant to the CHES competency on evaluation.
DHPE is approved as a provider of continuing education contact hours (CECH), Category I in health education by the National Commission for Health Education Credentialing, Inc. (NCHEC). This course is approved for 12 CECH (12 of 12 are advanced-level MCHES).

Date:  June 8-9, 2016
Time:  9:00 AM – 4:30 PM 
Location:  Ashland Hills Hotel
2525 Ashland Street
Ashland, OR 97520
There is no cost for this training but space is limited. Please communicate directly to Shira Pope at shira.r.pope@state.or.us to confirm your interest in attending. Registration information will be available soon. For more information regarding our training program go to http://www.dhpe.org.
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